
Call Out 04_21_2020 

Good evening Jaguar Nation this is Principal Wilson hoping everyone is somewhat adjusting to our new 

normal.  As you are aware we will finish the school year virtually.  I really need your assistance in 

checking your child’s grades in Portal.  Please reach out to the teachers if you are concerned, have 

questions or just need clarification.  The work load of classes may increase slightly to one more lesson 

per week.  Teachers are being understanding by extending deadlines and accepting late work.  Please 

stress to the students that we don’t want to wait until the last minute to turn in assignments as this will 

be overwhelming and stressful.  Please see our teaching schedule for our class times on our 

website.  We want to finish the year strong despite the circumstances.  We have amazing students and 

we know they are resilient.  Most of the time it is us adults having the hardest time adapting.  Please 

know we are here for you and would like to help in any way we can to make this closure as normal as 

possible.  Again, please check Portal for your child’s grades and reach out to the teachers for clarity and 

understanding.  Portal/Focus is the place to find the grade not in Teams.  Thank you and enjoy your 

evening.   


